
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
27th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Easing of Restrictions 
 
We have been advised that we can ease restrictions in regards to people entering the school. Please see below the 
changes and reminders beginning next week: 
 

 We will not be taking temperatures at the gate but we will continue with hand sanitiser. 
 

 Students are reminded to bring a water bottle to school, as the water fountains need a deep clean before we 
begin to reuse them. 

 

 Parents are allowed to enter the school grounds. Please be mindful of wearing a mask.  
 

 Transition for our 2021 Foundation students will go ahead. A separate letter will emailed to our 2021 families. 
 

 Graduation for our Grade 6 students will go ahead and options have been sent to the parents of Grade 6 
students to make a decision.  

 

 Our book fair will still go ahead.  
 

 If your child has a sore throat, runny nose, cough or feeling unwell please keep them at home, if your child 
presents with these symptoms at school we will ring parents/guardians to collect their child. 

 
Thank you for your patience and assistance during this year. 
 
If you require clarification or have questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Lucy Keath 
Principal 
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St Joseph's promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children 

1-25 Broadway Street, Cobram, Vic 3644 
Postal: PO Box 900, Cobram, Vic 3644 
Phone: (03) 5872 1573 
Email: info@sjcobram.catholic.edu.au 
Website: www.sjcobram.catholic.edu.au 

mailto:info@sjcobram.catholic.edu.au

